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MEMBERS PRESENT: Dwayne Hackenberg-Chairman, Tim Folk, Scott Brouse

OTHERS PRESENT: Robert Slivinski-Solicitor, Elizabeth Paige-Borough Administrator,
Dustin Zechman-Borough Foreman, Dave Walters-Engineer, Brian Lauver, Judy Varner

Meeting was called to order at 6:04 P.M. by Chairman Dwayne Hackenberg. Due to lack of a
quorum, a discussion was conducted with no decisions being made.

Hydrant and sprinkler water rates-It was noted that when increasing the water rates at the last
Authority meeting, there was no increase in the hydrant and sprinkler water rates. There was
discussion of increasing the hydrant rate to $45.00 and the sprinkler rate to $100.00. A decision
will be made at the next Authority meeting. '

LDG REPORT

Chapter 94 Report-The Chapter 94 Reports for Middleburg and Kissimmee Wastewater
Systems have been submitted to DEP.

Annual Water Supply Report-The Annual Water Supply Report has also been submitted to
DEP. '

Water Allocation Report-The Water Allocation Report is presently being comprised and needs
to be submitted to DEP by June 1, 2019.

Water System Upgrades-Dave contacted Dave Henning of PennVest to obtain information on
funding options for water system improvements. More information will be forthcoming.

Inflow and Infiltration-Dave wants to get together with Dustin and explore further how to
address the inflow and infiltration in the Borough.

SOLICITOR’S REPORT

Water company access issne-No further information was available but there was discussion
about a meeting with one of the property owners. More information should be available at the
May Authority meeting,

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30 P.M.

Beverly Inch
Municipal Secretary



